
                                                                                      Tuesday 30th July 2020 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Summer Holiday Programme 

 

We appreciate that many parents have been very busy for the last few months supporting 

children with their learning at home using the power points and home-learning activities that 

have been provided by our teachers.  We are now looking at how we can provide some 

support for your child to complete while they are at home over the summer holiday.  This is likely 

to consist of a range of reading, writing and maths activities, appropriate to your child’s age. 

 

To enable us to plan accordingly, could you please click here to complete the survey by Friday 

3rd July if you think you would like to take part in this programme.  This will help us to organise the 

right materials.  There will still be links on the curriculum area of our website to other activities that 

children can access online. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Pam Anderson 

Deputy Headteacher 

https://www.surveyhero.com/s/fc274ff

